
Comments:

Seth Stein
Cleveland, OH 44102-5216

February 19, 2009

Federal Reserve Board
 
Dear Federal Reserve Board:

Please also stop banks from using unfair practices to increase overdraft 
fees - like ordering transactions from highest to lowest, rather than the 
order in which they occurred.

Sincerely,

Seth Stein

Seth Stein, Cleveland, OH

Subject:

From:

Electronic Fund Transfers


